
Ivan Couronne


From: Ivan Couronne


Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 4:46 PM


To: dennis.feltgen@noaa.gov


Cc: Jerome CARTILLIER


Subject: AFP - Alabama


Hello Dennis,


Can you please confirm that Alabama was never in the NHC cone of uncertainty, apart from advisory #026 where a


tiny corner of south-eastern Alabama seems to have been included?


Thanks in advance,


Ivan


Ivan Couronne


Agence France-Presse


Office: 202 414-0684


Cell: 202 285-2340


ivan.couronne@afp.com
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